Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 3, 2016 7:48 PM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #9-1-2016: USSVI OFFICIAL BUSINESS: SubVet News - #2016-028

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number: #9-1-2016

Date: 9/3/2016

Subject: USSVI OFFICIAL BUSINESS: SubVet News -

#2016-028

NEWS-01: Northeast Region Director Appointment Submitted by:

William C. Andrea on 9/3/2016

Michael Naughton, NE Regional Director, has resigned his position for reasons of health. I have expressed to Michael our best wishes for the future and for his health issues.

I have appointed Leslie Altschuler to NE Regional Director in the interim, this appointment will be subject to the confirmation by the BOD at our September Meeting after which it will become permanent until the 2018 election cycle..

JOHN MARKIEWICZ USSVI NATIONAL COMMANDER

This is an official email communication from the United States Submarine Veterans. Contact the sender if you do not want to receive these messages.